BOARD OF FINANCE — TOWN OF HARWINTON
REGULAR MEETING
March 3, 2022

MEMBERS PRESENT MEMBERS ABSENT

Peter Thierry

John Fredsall

Bob Barry OTHER PARTICIPANTS
Sandy Davis - telcom Mike Criss, First Selectman
Charles Casella - telcom

Tim Bobroske- 7:33 pm

Chairman Thierry called hearing to order at 7:30 p.m.

MINUTES OF FEBRUARY 10, 2022

A motion was made by Ms. Davis, seconded by Mr. Fredsall to approve the minutes as submitted. All in
favor.

2022-2023 BUDGET PRESENTATION

First Selectman, Mike Criss gave an overview of the proposed 2022-2023 budget. Discussion ensued.
Mr. Bobroske arrives at 7:33 pm.
Highway Supervisor, Dave Bousquet will attend the March 10" meeting.

The Board has requested that the First Selectman get the Ambulance Association to appear at one of the
March meetings to discuss budget and future operations.

OLD BUSINESS

Town Audit has been printed and is available.

NEW BUSINESS

Recreation Director, Suzanne Stich is retiring at the end of March 2022.
A new Highway Department employee has been hired.

SUPPLEMENTALS

None
INVOICES

None

CORRESPONDENCE

None

A motion was made by Mr. Fredsall, seconded by Mr. Barry to adjourn the meeting at 8:20 pm. All in
favor.

Respectfully submitted,

Peter B. Thierry



